ASX
Market Announcement

14 October 2024

Siren Gold Limited (ASX: SNG) — Trading Halt

Description

The securities of Siren Gold Limited (‘SNG’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of SNG, pending it
releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Wednesday, 16 October 2024 or when the announcement is
released to the market.
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ASX Compliance

14 October 2024 Market Announcement 1/1
ASX Limited ASX Customer Service Centre 131279 | asx.com.au



N

v
SIRENC

LIMITED

14 October 2024

Nicola Mullen

ASX Listings Compliance (Perth)
Level 40, Central Park

152-158 St Georges Terrace
Perth WA 6000

By email
Dear Ms Mullen,

Siren Gold Limited (ASX: SNG) (Siren or the Company) hereby requests that its securities be placed into
trading halt in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1.

The trading halt is requested for the purposes of a determination (Determination) being made on the
application of Chapter 11 of the ASX Listing Rules in respect to an unsolicited non-binding indicative offer for
a material transaction. It is expected that the trading halt will last until the Determination has been made or
Wednesday, 16 October 2024, whichever is earlier.

The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. The Company is not
aware of any other information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt.

For further information please contact:

Sebastian Andre
Company Secretary
admin@sirengold.com.au
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